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Fairley, Lauren - ETA

From: Erik Burggraf <ECB@scllaw.com>
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 10:10 AM
To: Fairley, Lauren - ETA
Subject: Question Regarding OMB Control Number 1205-0421 (O*NET Data Collection 

Program)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

Ms. Fairley, 
 
We just spoke on the phone about an item slated to be published in Monday’s Federal Register regarding an 
information collection request for OMB Control Number 1205-0421 (O*NET Data Collection Program).  As I 
mentioned, the notice is described as a “revision” but there is no detail provided about what, if anything, is actually 
being changed.  As a result, any additional information you can provide would be extremely helpful. 
 
Thanks and have a great weekend, 
 
Erik 
                                                                                      
 
Erik Burggraf 
Siff & Associates, PLLC 
3222 N Street, NW #340 
Washington, DC 20007 
T: (202) 457-7752 
F: (202) 457-7776 
www.scllaw.com 
 
The information contained in this transmission is attorney privileged and/or confidential information intended for the use of the individual 
or entity named above.  
 

If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. 
 

Any tax information or written tax advice contained herein (including any attachments) is not intended to be and cannot be used by any 
taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer. (The foregoing legend has been affixed pursuant 
to U.S. Treasury Regulations governing tax practice.) 
 

  CAUTION - The sender of this message is external to the DOL network. Please use care when clicking on links and responding with 
sensitive information. Send suspicious email to spam@dol.gov. 


